
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
    February was a very busy month. We had a
staff meeting planning out 2025, with exciting
things happening this year. We are believing
for revival. A new AIMer arrived from Alaska,
Braden Hobson. He was on the AYC trip last
year. It is wonderful to see young people
getting a burden for Japan and coming back!
     Sound of Praise church had the first men’s
fellowship of the year; A great time of
fellowship. Our Sunday School kids have been
memorizing a new scripture every month and
this month they quoted it in front of the
church and sang an action song. 
      We are so excited that there were 3 filled
with the Holy Ghost, 1 refilled and 1 baptism!
We are believing for great revival and moves
of God this year. 

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS
   Please keep Naomi’s mother in your
prayers; she experienced a mini-stroke
and was in hospital. We are thanking
God that she is home  and believing for
a full recovery. 
   Please pray for Naomi as she had a
gallbladder attack, she is scheduled for
surgery next month here in Japan. 
    The school year ends in March, please
keep the school end ceremony and the
students in your prayers. Praying that
the investment in their spiritual lives
return great results.
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